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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: info@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2007 07:23 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals - Price Reductions

Hi,

For our summer sale (or winter sale if you're in the southern hemisphere) 

we have reduced the price of almost all of our specimens from Africa. 

These include some good quality pieces from Tsumeb and amazing Brandberg 

quartz points

Regards,

Gary Atkinson

(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com)


